Original Message-----

Sent: September-16-17 5:03 PM
To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-09-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0032

-- Name --
John McGill

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enough with the increases to our hydro bill. Try finding efficiencies within, before burdening us with
even higher costs. People are already struggling to pay their hydro bills, without introducing increases in
the distribution rate.

-- Attachment --





